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10th Mountain Division (LI) and Fort Drum to honor fallen Soldiers during Annual Remembrance Ceremony
FORT DRUM, N.Y. – Members of the Fort Drum community will gather with Gold Star Families during the Annual Remembrance Ceremony honoring 10th Mountain Division (LI) and Fort Drum Soldiers who died in service to the nation.
The ceremony will be held at 11 a.m. Tuesday, June 20, in Fort Drum’s Memorial Park.
Media interested in covering the event should be at the Media Operations Center on NYS Route 26 no later than 10:30 a.m. June 20. Please RSVP no later than 8 a.m. on June 20. 
To RSVP or for further information regarding this advisory, contact LTC Josh Jacques at 315-772-0929 or josh.t.jacques.mil@army.mil.

